
  

INVITATION FOR BIDS BY THE TOWN OF CARRBORO  

FOR THE BIKE DETECTION AT SIGNALIZED INTERSECTIONS  

PROJECT – U-4726DF 

 
Sealed Bids will be received by the Town of Carrboro – Finance Department, Attn: Darrell Keyes, 

301 West Main Street, Carrboro, North Carolina 27510, until 2:00 p.m., on Thursday, August 15, 2024. 

All bids will be publicly opened and read at that time.  

 

The U-4726DF – Bike Detection at Signalized Intersections Project consists of the installation of bicycle 

detection loops, asphalt concrete and landscaping restoration and associated appurtenances as described in 

these Contract Documents, Plans and Specifications. The foregoing description shall not be construed as a 

complete description of all work required. 

 

The complete examination and understanding of the construction plans, specifications, contract documents 

and site of the proposed work is necessary to properly submit a proposal. Physical copies of the 

Construction plans, Specifications and Documents may be obtained from the office of the Public Works 

Director, 100 Public Works Drive, Carrboro, North Carolina, 27510, (919) 918-7425. Electronic versions of 

the contract documents are available on the Town’s website: https://www.carrboronc.gov/bids.aspx.  Any 

addenda issued will be posted on this site and it is the responsibility of the plan holders to completely 

understand and acknowledge addenda postings. The bid proposal must be accompanied by a Proposal Bond 

or a Certified Check payable to the Owner in an amount equal to not less than five percent (5%) of the bid.  

 

An optional pre-bid meeting will be conducted at the Town of Carrboro Town Hall, 301 W. Main St., 

Carrboro, NC 27510 at 11:00 AM on Wednesday, July 31, 2024.  Questions may be directed to Kevin 

Belanger at kbelanger@carrboronc.gov. 

 

All bidders, at the time the bid proposal is submitted, shall be prequalified and listed on the NCDOT 

Directory of Transportation Firms. BIDS SUBMITTED BY CONTRACTORS WHO ARE NOT 

PREQUALIFIED BYTHE NCDOT WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AND WILL BE REJECTED 

WITHOUT FURTHER CONSIDERATION. These bids will not be considered for award by the Town of 

Carrboro and they will be returned to the bidder. Sub-contractors are required to be prequalified by the 

NCDOT prior to beginning work. https://partner.ncdot.gov/VendorDirectory/search.html?s=pbs&a=new. 

 

 

 

For publication July 25, 2024 
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